
 

Legal Notice 
Township Committee of Harmony 

Special Meeting Notice 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Township Committee (the “Committee”) of the Township of 

Harmony, County of Warren, New Jersey, will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, February 17, 2021 

at 5:00 p.m. in a remote format only as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, and the Governor’s 

Executive Orders, in accordance with N.J.A.C. 5:39.1.  Any members of the public wishing to participate 

may do so using Zoom.  Instructions can be found on the Township website at harmonytwp-nj.gov.  At 

the time of the public meeting you may present any comments, evidence or questions during public 

comment periods.  

PUBLIC COMMENT INSTRUCTIONS FOR VIRTUAL MEETINGS.  Once the meeting has been 

opened for public comment, we will prompt you to unmute yourself in order by which participants have 

raised their hands 1st 

How to Raise Hand on VIDEO 

Windows: Press the Alt+Y keyboard keys to raise or lower your hand. 

Mac: Press the Option+Y keyboard keys to raise or lower your hand. 

How to Raise Hand on a Phone call 

PRESS *9 on your phone’s dial pad 

How to UNMUTE yourself on VIDEO 

Windows: Press the Alt + A keyboard keys 

Mac: Press the Shift + Command + A keyboard keys 

How to UNMUTE yourself on a Phone call 

PRESS *6 on your phone’s dial pad 

Please note that once you have been prompted to unmute and you mute yourself again, you will have to 

wait until prompted to again unmute yourself. 

 

The  Meeting Agenda to the extent known is: 

- 2021 budget discussion 

 

You may also submit in advance any comments by electronic e-mail or by regular mail to Kelley 

Smith, Municipal Clerk/Administrator, 3003 Belvidere Road, Phillipsburg, NJ  08865  or via e-

mail to townshipcommittee@harmonytwp-nj.gov .  All documents made part of the record at this 

time are available on the Harmony Township website harmonytwp-nj.gov.  Formal action may 

be taken. 

 

Kelley Smith 

Municipal Clerk/Township Administrator 

January 29, 2021 

mailto:townshipcommittee@harmonytwp-nj.gov

